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Dear Parents/Carers  
 
Recent Ofsted Inspection: 
I would just like to express how proud we are of the way in which all children in school 
conducted themselves during last week’s inspection. The Inspector complimented all pupils 
on the way they behaved in the classroom and during transitions, on their fantastic attitudes 
in lessons, and their confidence in speaking to her during pupil voice groups, where they 
spoke very positively about our school. They did themselves proud and are a credit to you 
parents/carers and to all of us in school. The outcome of the inspection must remain 
confidential until the report is shared with us, which we are hoping will be before we break up 
for summer. We will of course share the report with you as soon as it arrives. Thank you for 
the support shown to staff over the inspection, and for the very positive comments to the 
Inspector directly and for those of you who completed the ParentView survey.  
 
Strive for Five winners: 
It was yet another great week for our Year 3 cohort, who achieved 92% in last week’s Strive 
for Five reading challenge. Fantastic Year 3 – Keep it up! 
 
 
 
 

Wk 17/06/2024  

 Attendance Unauthorised 

Catbells 100.0% 0.0% 

Haystacks 90.0% 0.0% 

Barrow 87.37% 0.0% 

Dodd 99.17% 0.0% 

Blencathra 95.94% 0.0% 

Skiddaw 96.96% 0.87% 

Whole 
School 

95.83% 0.14% 

Friday 21/06/2024 

 Golden Sweatshirt 

Reception Carter Nicholson 

Year 1 Jonah Quinn 

Year 2 Lily Todhunter 

Year 3 William Scott 

Year 4 Isabella Fowler 

Year 5 - 

Year 6 - 

Wk 24/06/2024  

 Attendance Unauthorised 

Catbells 96.43% 0.0% 

Haystacks 100.0% 0.0% 

Barrow 97.37% 0.0% 

Dodd 97.92% 0.0% 

Blencathra 99.38% 0.0% 

Skiddaw 96.67% 0.0% 

Whole 
School 

98.22% 0.0% 

Friday 28/06/2024 

 Golden Sweatshirt 

Reception Sienna Stewart 

Year 1 Anais Johnston 

Year 2 Poppy Lindon-Payne 

Year 3 Karter Weir 

Year 4 Georgia Basnett 

Year 5 Kian Chatters 

Year 6 Jacob Scurr-Rayson 
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Re-scheduled Sports Day: 
We are keeping everything crossed that we can go ahead with our sports day this Thursday. 
Apologies for any inconvenience caused by postponing last week – the high winds and 
potential for thunder-storms were a concern, and it would not have been fun for spectators to 
sit in either. The weather forecast is predicting some showers at the moment, and if there 
are some gentle showers, we will go ahead so that we don’t need to cancel altogether. I will 
confirm arrangements on Wednesday evening.  
 
 
Year 4,5 and 6 Summer Show: 
This year, our children in Years 4, 5 and 6 are working on a performance called ‘Time Lord’. 
The children are really busy in rehearsals, and learning their script at home so that they can 
put on a great show for you on Wednesday 17th July, for a 2pm and 6pm showing. 
Parents/carers of children in Years 4, 5 and 6 can order up to two tickets per show initially, 
and then any spare tickets will be offered out at a later date – there is no cost for the tickets. 
Please email Mrs Bryden in the office (admin@broughton-pri.cumbria.sch.uk) to order 
tickets, stating the number of tickets you would like to order and for which show (the 2pm or 
the 6pm show). We will then send your tickets home with your child. 
 
Year 1- 6 Walk: 
This year, for our end-of-year walk, we plan to take all children from Years 1-6 to Whinlatter 
on Monday 22nd July. Please could we ask for a donation of £6 per pupil to cover the 
transport costs, which can be paid for on SchoolMoney. Thank you.  
 
KABS Lottery Winners: 
Congratulations to our July winners: 
 

• 1st £50 Shiela Rushforth 

• 2nd £30 Linda Cowan 

• 3rd £20 Emily Barcock 
 
Dates for your Diary Summer 2: 
Please note that dates for various events will be added to this list throughout the term 
and so please check dates weekly to keep up to date. 

• Thursday 4th July 11am Nursery Sports Day 1-3pm Whole school Sports Day 

• Friday 5th July – Year 6 Leavers party and sleepover 

• Wednesday 17th July 2pm & 6pm – Years 4/5/6 Summer show 

• Thursday 18th July – KABS summer disco 

• Friday 19th July – KABS Summer fun day & ice cream treat 

• Monday 22nd July – Year 1-6 walk at Whinlatter 

• Tuesday 23rd July 9am – Year 6 Leavers assembly 

• Tuesday 23rd July 1.15am - Break up for summer 

 
Kind regards,  

 
Mrs A Bewsher – Headteacher  

mailto:admin@broughton-pri.cumbria.sch.uk

